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In review of dog and cat laws in WA
(Pause for paws). 
I have the following feedback. 
I support greyhounds to go unmuzzled without going through an assessment. Muzzling
of a dog (any breed) should be at the discretion of the owner. 
I support the containment of cats to a person's property at all times or to be leashed. 
I support the mandatory desexing of all dogs and cats - 
as someone who followed the activity of Perth Dogs Home over a considerable number
of years, I am aware that they are at surplus to their capacity. The mandatory desexing
of dogs could reduce the occurrence of backyard breeding (an inhumane practice). 
The desexing of cats will reduce the risk of stray cats decimating local wildlife
populations. 

Regards, 
Sebastian 




